April 4 2018 8am FOSA board meeting

Spring Carnival
Food - Cinco de Mayo food
Every grade will have a booth
They're working on the games
They will post a volunteer sheet on Fresh Schools & a paper post out front

Auction total: \$5452

In N Out sold 380 tickets - we made \$1710 from that

Silent Auction

Avril shared some observations for ways to improve it next year. That led to a discussion with a few points:

- -do more teasers leading up to the event, which gives people a chance to research (example: camps parents want to learn more about it before purchasing)
- -we need more time start in September
- -acknowledge the donors for their contributions thank you note, public thank you on our website or social media

We discussed the need to start securing donations in the Fall before the auction.

Conversation about how we need more volunteers - how do we build more community within our school? Classroom playdates at Alla Park

Marquee - how much do we want to charge for a birthday announcement on it? We voted on \$20.

Tasha needs photos for the yearbook ASAP. Deadline for the yearbook is May 15.

Principal's report: Karen went over 2018-2019 budget

Karen got a grant for a PE teacher. Students will go once a week.

For 2018-2019, the district will supply two art classes. The teachers voted on Theater and Dance. Some parents voiced concern with having two performing arts classes, but no visual arts class. Karen is hoping that FOSA will provide funding for a visual arts teacher and named Suzanne Dehmel as a possible teacher, since she has done it previously.

After School Programs - All Stars has a new director starting today. Karen has met her and she hopes she can improve the program. Mona in YS currently has 70 kids in her class, which is way too many and results in Mona not being able to effectively manage the program.